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         16th December 2022   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome to the last newsletter for this year! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

16th December  - Christmas Disco 6pm – 8pm  

16th December  - Last day of Term 

4th January  - Children return to school 

13th – 17th February - Half Term 

 

Weekly Attendance Figures 9th December – 15th December 2022 

Fry Class - 87.33%  

Nelson Class - 94.09%  

Carter Class - 92%  

Cavell Class - 95%  

 

Congratulations to Cavell Class for having the best attendance figures this week. 

 

Celebrating Pupils Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work our pupils have created. 

 

This week we have a poem written by Lucy-Rose, Gracie and Alfie in Carter Class.  Their poem 

describes the feelings they have attached to the picture they were given. 

 

Well done! 

 

Return to School and Breakfast Club 

Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January.  Breakfast club will be open.  Places need to be 

booked on school money.  Breakfast club is becoming increasing popular; please do not just turn up, 

as we may not be able to accommodate your child/ren. 

 

After School Clubs, Swimming and Guitar Lessons 

Will all restart week commencing 9th January. 
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Finally, we would like to wish you all a very  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Thank you for your continued support and see you all on the 4th January 2023. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Headteacher 
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